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COURT VICTIMS FUNDS

Thank you for your request to the National Audit Office (NAQ) dated 17 November 2024. You asked for the
following information “courts victims funds; total annual disbursements; total annual income: account balance
status.”

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. We have checked with the relevant
NAO audit teams and can confirm that we do not hold any information that meets the description specified in
your request.

HM Courts and Tribunals Service (HMCTS) is responsible for the administration of criminal, civil and family
courts in England and Wales. HMCTS is an executive agency of the Ministry of Justice. You may therefore want
to contact these organisations with any queries you have about these funds. The contact details are:
data.access@justice.gov.uk.

| hope you are happy with the way we have handled your request. If you are not happy with this response, you
can ask for an internal review within 40 working days by writing to the NAO FOI Team at FOl@nao.org.uk. If
you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information
Commissioner for a decision. The primary way of escalating your concerns to the Information Commissioner is
at: https://ico.org.uk/foicomplaints.

Yours sincerely,

NAO FOI Team

157-197 Buckingham Palace Road, Victoria, London SW1W 9SP ISOQAR | LA

020 7798 7000 www.nao.org.uk 0026
Cert No. 8835

1SO 14001



